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The Weekly Bulletin – Sunday, June 9, 2019 
First Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Ann Arbor, Michigan 
 

 

 
 

Worship June 9 | 10:00am 
The Beauty of Belief | Coming of Age Credo Service 
We celebrate the 9th grade students who have been part of the Coming of Age program. Their voices are 
inspiring and articulate, honest and authentic, and bring hope for the future. With honor, the community 
comes to bear witness to the aspirations of these young people.  
 

On the Chancel | Rev. Cassandra Hartley, Rev. Manish Mishra-Marzetti, Rev. Lindasusan Ulrich 

 

Accessibility & Inclusion Ministry (AIM)  
Today, Social Hour, Pastoral Care Table 
Stop by the Pastoral Care Table during Social Hour 
to give feedback and make suggestions to AIM 
team members as we work to make our 
community more accessible and inclusive for all. 
Questions? Contact Dee Dishon at 
deedishon@gmail.com or 703-975-6789.  
 
Alpha House Host Week 
Today, Social Hour, Alpha House Table 
Alpha House Host Week is Monday-Sunday, June 
24-30.  Alpha House is a shelter for families 
experiencing homelessness.  UUAA needs 100 
volunteers for our service week and up to $400 to 
cover supplies. Sign up on line at 
http://tinyurl.com/AHJun19 or sign up/donate 
money during Social Hour.  If you are new to UUAA, 
feel free to email us at alphahouse@uuaa.org. 
 
Habitat for Humanity  
Today, Social Hour, Habitat for Humanity Table 
This year's Habitat for Humanity home is 
underway. We’ve had two workdays and have two 
more scheduled for Friday, June 14 and Saturday, 
July 27. There is a special event with which we will 
be helping Habitat for Humanity Community 
Outreach. The event is Sugarbrook Community 
Youth Day. For details or to donate toward UUAA’s 
2019 pledged commitment of $7,500, visit our 
table during Social Hour or visit 
http://www.uuaa.org/h4h or email 
habitat@uuaa.org.  
 
Grocery/Scrip  
Today, Social Hour, Scrip Table 
Just in time for Father's Day, Shopwithscrip.com is 
offering several great bonus rebates! Topgolf 
(10%), Lowe's (6%), Jiffy Lube (10%), Guitar Center 
(6%), Fanatics (11%), Baskin Robbins (5%), Atom 
Tickets (12%), and, of course, we have a variety of 
cards in stock or that can be ordered at the Scrip 
Table. Stop for more information or to place an 
order. Questions? Contact Carolyn Barber at 
cmbarber@umich.edu. 
 

 

 

Womyn's Retreat Registration 
Today, Social Hall, Womyn’s Community Table 
Attend this fabulous community building event 
September 27-29 at Camp Copneconic, about 45 
minutes north of Ann Arbor. The theme is 
"Storyteller Within…." You’ll enjoy nearly a dozen 
workshops, outdoor activities, delicious food, 
music, Women's Wares sale, and more. If you want 
a fun and easy way to get to know other women at 
UUAA, don’t miss this retreat. Reduced fee for ages 
15-25! Visit the Womyn's Community Table today. 
Questions? Email Roen Montalva at 
womensretreat@uuaa.org or call Judi Lintott at 
734-352-7285. 
 
Community of Writers’ Formal Reading,  
Today, Jackson Chapel, 11:30am–1:00pm  
All are warmly invited to the Community of 
Writers’ formal reading of members’ original 
writings, presented in the Jackson Chapel. The 
members’ writings will include stories, poetry, 
memoir excerpts, flash fiction, and personal essays.  
Each writer will read for five minutes or less. 
Following the readings, enjoy coffee, pastries, and 
conversation with the writers, friends, and families.  
Questions? Contact Mary Lund at 
mlund@mi.rr.com. 
 
UU Bridge Group  
Today, Kemnitz Room,  noon–3:45pm 
All are welcome to join UUAA bridge players in the 
Kemnitz Room. Questions? Contact Karen Bourdon 
at kbourdon1@sbcglobal.net. 
 
 

QUUest Bookstore recommends Richard Blanco's 
poems How to Love a Country. “At a 
time when we are once again debating 
our identity as Americans, this 
splendid collection of poems from a 
great storytelling poet is an absolute 
treasure that speaks to the things that 

hold us together despite the things that split us 
apart.” Doris Kearns Goodwin 
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AAUU North Group 
Tuesday, June 11, 7:00pm 
AAUU North will meet at Bob Reed's in the 
Meadows, Glacier Hills, 4001 Glacier Hills Dr. Bring 
a favorite poem and be prepared to say why it is 
meaningful to you. All are welcome! Questions? 
Email Al LaRose at albertlarose@att.net. 
 

UUAA Indivisible Movie Meetup 
Wednesday, June 12, 7:00pm 
 Free Trip to Egypt is a funny, unexpected, and 
powerful documentary and a perfect prompt for 
dialogue about ways to shift polarizing tensions in 
our communities and nation. Join us in the lobby of 
Quality 16 on Jackson Road in Ann Arbor for a 7:30 
showing. Do something unusual: Tarek Mounib 
invited folks he didn’t know to Egypt to build 
understanding and connections. Invite one person 
with a different world outlook with whom you 
would like to spark dialog.  Watch the trailer and 
buy tickets here. Questions? Contact Carrie at 
chatcherkay@gmail.com or visit #pledgetolisten.  
 

Interweave Dinner and Concert 
Saturday, June 15, 5:30pm and/or 8:00pm 
LGBTQIA people, their families, and allies are 
invited to join us for dinner at 5:30pm at Detroit 
Filling Station (300 Detroit St, Ann Arbor) and for a 
concert at 8:00pm by the Out Loud Chorus 
(Towsley Auditorium in the Morris Lawrence 
Building at Washtenaw Community College, 4800 
E. Huron River Drive Ann Arbor). For more 
information or if you are interested in attending 
the dinner, contact Ronda Hemingway at 
hemingwayronda@gmail.com.   
 

“Culture: It is All in Your Head” 
Sunday, June 23, 11:45am–1:45pm 
Forums Advancement Ministry welcomes 
congregant and organizational psychologist Bruce 
Gibb and his forum "Culture: It is All in Your Head.” 
Working with his audience, Bruce will define 
culture, develop a model of UUAA's culture, and 
consider changes attendees believe can improve 
the congregation. A Q&A and discussion will follow. 
Questions? Contact Phil Tuchinsky at 
phil@tuchinsky.org or 734-717-6618. 
 

Wednesday Morning Readers 
Wednesday, June 26, 10:00am–noon 
Join the discussion in the Fahs Chapel of Trevor 
Noah’s book, Born a Crime. All are welcome to 
attend.  QUUest bookstore has copies of the book 
for sale during Social Hour. Questions? Contact Liz 
Hartley at lizzyt48176@gmail.com. 
 

Change of Contact Information? 
If you have had a change in name, residence, email 
address, or phone number over the past year and 
would like to update your information with UUAA, 
use this link or email Hannah Hotchkiss at 
hannah@uuaa.org.  

Next Week’s Worship | 10:00am & 10:45am 
 

Our companion animals are great blessings in our 
lives, and this service seeks to return that blessing 
while honoring our connections to all manner of 
living creatures. We invite you to bring your 
companion animal to this multigenerational and 
multi-species service. If it would not be a blessing 
for either your animal companion or the rest of the 
congregation for them to attend, you may bring a 
photo instead.   
Please note that we have two short services this 
morning at 10:00am and 10:45am. 

 The first, a service outdoors (weather 
permitting). Because of the location and the 
journey there, it is likely that this service 
setting will also present potential mobility 
and hearing issues.  

 The second service will take place within 
the building.   

 

 
Sunday Welcome Team Opportunities 
We still have openings for 2019-2020 Sunday 
Welcome Teams. Summer is a great time to try out 
ushering, greeting, hosting a Newcomer Welcome 
Session, or assisting with Social Hour. See if it is the 
right fit for you! Typically, Sunday Welcome Team 
members sign up to help one service a month. If you are 
interested in learning more, contact Welcome 
Ministries Coordinator Hannah Hotchkiss at 
hannah@uuaa.org. 
 
Taking Photos at UUAA 
We are excited to see so many people taking 
photographs of congregational events, capturing the 
beauty of our community. Just a quick reminder that 
photographs of children/youth under the age of 18 
cannot be taken without parental permission. Photos of 
children/youth also cannot be posted on social media 
without parental permission. There are assigned 
volunteer photographers who take photographs on 
behalf of the congregation. Only photos of children with 
a signed photo release on file are posted. Thanks for 
making this a safe and welcoming place for all ages!   
 

Weekly Bulletin Deadline 
Wednesdays at 5:00pm 
Submissions of 90 words or fewer should be submitted 
in Word format and sent to bulletin@uuaa.org. 
Questions? Contact Welcome Ministries Coordinator 
Hannah Hotchkiss at hannah@uuaa.org.  
 

Summer Building Hours  
Sundays | 9:00am – 4:00pm 
2nd & 4th Monday | 9:00am-9:00pm 
Monday-Wednesday | 9:00am-5:00pm 
Thursday | 9:00am-9:00pm 
Friday | Closed 
Saturday | 9:00am-noon 
 

 

All are invited to Social Hour after each service. We 
ask that congregants refrain from bringing 
food or drink into the Sanctuary. Thank you.  
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